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MEM is very pleased to acknowledge generous financial help received during the past 12 months from 

 

Mercer Human Resources Consulting, Alliance Leicester, Barclays Bank, The Holt Charitable Trust, 

 

W.H.Smith Promotions Ltd., Liverpool Hope University, University of Liverpool 

Liverpool Mathematical 
Society (LMS) 

www.maths.liv.ac.uk/lms.html 
 

For details of 2007/8 events contact
 

LMS Secretary: Phil Bamber 
Tel 0151 291 3490 

bamberp@hope.ac.uk  
 

• Secondary/’A’ level CPD for 
teachers 

• GCSE meeting 
• Open Challenge competition
• Sixth Form Pop Maths Quiz 
• Free popular mathematics 

lectures 
 

LMS President: Dave Pountney 
Tel 0151 231 2084 

D.C.Pountney@ljmu.ac.uk  

Mathematical Education on 
Merseyside (MEM) 

www.maths.liv.ac.uk/~mem 
 

To receive your own electronic copy 
of this newsletter just send your 

email address to the MEM Secretary 
 

AAnn  ooppeenn  iinnvviittaattiioonn::  
 

New ideas and offers of support 
are always welcome.  

 

To find out more about MEM, to get 
involved with current activities and to 
make suggestions for the future, why 

not come to our next meeting? 
 

4:15PM to 6:00PM on 
Wednesday 26 September 2007 

at Liverpool Hope University 
room WAR114 

 

Let us know if you are coming so we 
can arrange refreshments for you. 

 

MEM Secretary: Mark O’Hagan 
Tel 07795 006 936 

markohagan70@hotmail.com 

 

MEM Chairman: Barry Grantham 
Tel 0151 291 3612 

granthb@hope.ac.uk 
 

FunMaths Roadshow 
 

www.maths.liv.ac.uk/lms/funmaths/ 
 

Version 4 now available 

Full details on website above. 
 

For FunMaths CDs contact 
Barry Grantham 

Tel 0151 291 3612 
granthb@hope.ac.uk 

 

For Roadshow events contact 
Chris Marchant 

Tel 0151 794 4054 
marchant@liv.ac.uk

MEMuko 

 

Association of Teachers of 
Mathematics (ATM) 

 

for local (Wirral) branch  
contact: Sue Humphreys 

Tel 0151 346 1182 
 

suehumphreys@wirral.gov.uk  

Maths Club 
www.maths.liv.ac.uk/~mathsclub/

 

The first meeting this year will take 
place at Liverpool University on 

 

Saturday 22 September 2007 
 

contact: David Lewis 
d.m.lewis@liv.ac.uk  

MMEEMM  MMaasstteerrccllaasssseess  22000077  The 17th series of MEM Masterclasses will take place in the Autumn Term 
on five alternate Saturdays: 6th & 20th October, 3rd & 17th November, and 1st December 2007 

 

TToo  nnoommiinnaattee  ttwwoo  YY88  oorr  YY99  ppuuppiillss  ffrroomm  yyoouurr  sscchhooooll  ffoorr  tthhee  LLAASSTT  FFEEWW  PPLLAACCEESS  ccoonnttaacctt::  
 

   Ian Porteous   0151 794 4050  porteous@liv.ac.uk   or  Barry Grantham   0151 291 3612  granthb@hope.ac.uk 
 Full details can be found at  www.maths.liv.ac.uk/~mem/ 
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National Centre for 
Excellence in Teaching 
Mathematics (NCETM) 

www.ncetm.org.uk  
 

Working collaboratively to 
enhance mathematics teaching 

 

North West Region 
contact: Liz Henning 
Tel 07787 564 348 

liz.henning@ncetm.org.uk  

Further Maths Centre 
www.fmnetwork.org.uk/ 

 

Supporting and teaching Further 
Mathematics on Merseyside 

 

contact: Martin Bamber  
Tel 0151 794 4054 

m.bamber@liv.ac.uk  

MEM Challenge and MEM 
Senior Challenge 

 

Suggestions for themes, questions 
and solutions welcome NOW! 

 

contact: Chris Marchant 
Tel 0151 794 4054 


